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        The blue line represents ORS 316.583, which currently allows the overpayment to apply as of the first estimated due date.  

        The orange lines represents HB 2283, which will allow the overpayment to apply as of the date the payment was made. 

                              

                              

 

For more information about this testimony, contact Deanna Mack 503-947-2082 or Lois Williams 503-945-8029. 

 

 


